


4) Three Year Link Anniversary Update Rob Killebrew

INFORMATION: The Link Transit System celebrated its three year anniversary on June 6, 2019. To
promote the anniversary City Council approved a Fare Free week; staff provided rider appreciation
promotional items at the Worth Street Hub and also used various local and social media sources to
advertise the three year achievement. The Link Transit System has provided transportation for
over 98,000 riders from July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019. A summary of the events and
activities will be presented.

RECOMMENDATION/ACTION: Review and Discuss

5) Link Transit Operations Report Rob Killebrew

- Fixed Route & Paratransit Report
- Annual Statistics

- Bench Concept

- Comprehensive Review Update

- Upcoming Events / Other Items

6) Other Business Chairman Bromilow

- Reports & Questions from PTAC Members
- Other Items / Agenda topics for next meeting
- Next Meeting Scheduled for September 10, 2019

ACCESS TO INFORMATION:

ALL DOCUMENTS AND DATA CAN BE PROVIDED IN ALTERNATIVE FORMAT UPON REQUEST

It is the policy of the Link Transit System to ensure that no person shall, on the ground of race, color, sex,
age, national origin, or disability, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be
otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity as provided by Title VI of the Civil
Rights Act of 1964, the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987, and any other related non-discrimination
Civil Rights laws and authorities.

































